









To:  BMES Parents and Guardians

From:  Cindy Kinney – Principal

[bookmark: _GoBack]Date:  August 2019

We are asking parents and guardians to refrain from bringing in items for your child's birthday to hand out to students in the cafeteria.  There are several students with allergies here at BMES and we want to make sure the children do not receive items they are not suppose to have.  It is very hard for a child to turn down a cupcake, cookie, or other similar item.  The food item might look safe but may have been baked with an ingredient that the child cannot have.

Parents and guardians are welcome to bring in items for your child’s birthday in to the classroom with the approval of the teacher.  The teacher will need 2 weeks advance notice that items are being brought in.  The parent and guardian will need to check with the teacher to see if there are allergies in the classroom.  Specific student names will not be given out.  The parent and/or guardian will need to make certain that items are not baked a certain way or contain specific ingredients that could harm one of the students at BMES.

If you would like to bring in something other than food items, please consult with your child’s teacher (Ex:  party favors, happy birthday pencils, bubbles, etc.).

Thank you for your understanding concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Cindy Kinney
Principal
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